Pet Policy

Within my home we have a fairly large dog, small dog, guinea pigs and poultry. We believe that children can learn a lot from having contact with animals, however certain procedures must be followed to ensure the safety of the children;
· Children will be supervised at all times when with the animals.

· Children must be encouraged to treat all animals with respect, learning how to handle them correctly

· Marley and amber (dogs) will, on most occasions, be kept separate from the children, and out of food preparation areas throughout the day.
· Children must wash their hands after any contact with animals and understand the reasoning behind this. Anti bacterial gel is also available outside.
· Children must be taught that although the animals within the home are friendly, not all animals are child friendly and that they should always check with the animal’s owner before attempting to stroke or handle them.

· Food for the pet will be stored safely out of reach of children.
· A high standard of hygiene will be followed. Food and water bowls will be kept out of the children’s immediate care area whilst on the premises.
· The garden will be checked and cleared of all faeces before the garden is used.

· Amber may on some occasions (more likely when fewer children present) be taken on outings to the park. During this time, play with the children will be closely monitored. Where possible he will be kept on the lead until children can enter a fenced off play area where the dog is not permitted. Marley will not be walked with the children unless both adults are present and we have fewer than 4 children present.
If you have any concerns please feel free to discuss them with us, to see if we can overcome them.
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